
I appreciate everyones effort put into todays meetings. We are here together to make the future brighter and better for all of our 
students. TAG students are from all races, ethnicities and genders. I believe that this study on instruction provided to TAG children 
will help shed some light on this diversity and bring us closer to having a better system that meets the needs of all TAG children and 
their families. Having better supported TAG children who have appropriate instruction will give us more graduates who can be 
successful and make the world and our city a better place. TAG children deserve to have FAPE and this study will help pave the way 
toward that. 


